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New Catering Company
The Committee are pleased to announce that we have appointed “THE FAMILY CATERERS” as our new catering partners at Rugby Railway Club from Saturday 19th July 2025 with the following events. 

Saturday 19th July - Breakfast 10.00am - 11.30am

Saturday 19th July – BBQ 1.00pm - 5.00pm          (Half price to members)

Sunday 20th July – 12.00 – 3.00pm Sunday Carvery – beef/pork/turkey (Please book)

Our Kitchen will be closed for a deep clean and re-organisation from Sunday 6th July. 

We would like to thank our members for the continued support you give to the club.  

On behalf of
THE COMMITTEE 
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